
 
 
 

February 18, 2014 
 
 
       
 
Mr. Bruce Gibson 
Chair, Board of Supervisors 
San Luis Obispo County 
1055 Monterey 
Room D430 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93408-1003 
 
Dear Mr. Gibson: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated December 17, 2013 to Chairman Allison M. 
Macfarlane concerning your comments regarding the update of the NRC’s Waste Confidence 
Rule and the storage of spent nuclear fuel at the Diablo Canyon Power Plant.  

Your submission has been distributed within the NRC for appropriate consideration.   
 

Sincerely,  
 

/RA/ 
 

 Annette L. Vietti-Cook  


